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Hello;
 
I wish to comment on Proposed Election Rule 7.2.71 (C) which provides that "BEGINNING
JULY 1, 2024, NO COUNTY CLERK MAY USE A BALLOT RETURN ENVELOPE WITH
A HOLE OR ANY OTHER OPENING."
 
 
I am a blind person from Aurora, Arapahoe County.  I still like to vote by mail.  I
understand that changes to the ballot envelope is being proposed.  I use the holes in the
ballot envelope to understand what is the front, back and as a tactile indication as to
where my signature should go.  I do like the holes.  I am not opposed to change, but want
to ensure that tactile indications of the front, back and where to sign the outside
envelope. I hope this will be a state-wide change.
 
Peggy Chong
 
 
 


